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Please support SB 1153. We need sensible laws to protect instream flows that 

benefit ecosystems and downstream communities. Individual water users should not 

have the ability to undermine these values. Lets focus resources on water 

conservation, rain catchment, and other means of providing water without drawing it 

out of the ground or rivers. As climate change progresses, fluctuations in river levels 

and water supply will get more dramatic, so it is critical that we get out ahead of these 

issues before they become too acute.  


